MuniLegislativeReview

From: Kelly, Neil

Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 11:57 AM

To: MuniLegislativeReview

Subject: Municipal Legislation Written Submission

Council meetings should be held in the public chamber- they are currently being conducted with the majority of council business being discussed in their privileged

meetings. If Government is serious about making councils more self-sufficient and transparent then the current system that has the majority of council business being conducted behind closed doors needs to change. For example: The Paradise council is famous for having their discussions behind closed doors thus restricting access to information from its constituents.

Thanks

